
Upcoming
Important Dates

October 16-18:
  Book Fair

October 18:
  Parent-Teacher Conferences

October 19:
  No School

October 26:
  All Pro Dads @ 7:45

October 26:
  Harvest Parties

November 6:
  Vision and Hearing Screening
  For PreK, K, 1 and 3

November 6:
  Picture retakes

November 13:
  PTO Meeting

Dear Souders Families,

Our intervention team continues to make Hylen Souders a better place.  
These fabulous teachers are working with the students in small groups, in 
the classroom, co-teaching, and collaborating with teachers.  These 
amazing ladies are inspiring and guiding everyday, helping Big Walnut meet 
the 2020 vision!  Meet Miss Hawk, Mrs. Curtin, Mrs. Frissora , Mrs. Gallo, 
Mrs. Waszil, and Mrs. Beck.  

Quote of the Week: 
“There are few places 
where we cannot treat 
people with love and 
respect in spite of how we 
are being treated.”
 James C. Hunter in The Servant

October 12, 2018

Our schools continually strive to maintain a safe, 
respectful, and welcoming learning environment for our 
students.  With that in mind, it is important to remind 
our community that there are limitations to having 
animals on school property.  Board Policy 8390 outlines 
permissions only to include animals being used for an 
educational purpose, which are prior approved by 
building administration, and certified service animals, in 
accordance with Federal and State law.  Please help us 
maintain a safe environment by leaving family pets at 
home when attending school functions, athletic events, 
or visiting a school.  Thank you for your cooperation.  

Student Drop Off and Pick Up
Please follow instructions from Mr. Hefner 
and Mr. Heck when dropping off or picking 
up students. Their top priority is safety. 
Remember they will open the doors for each 
student. Please help them keep our students 
safe. 

Attention parents of 4th grade girls!
Hylen Souders Elementary is excited to announce that it will 

continue to offer ROX (Ruling Our eXperiences) which is a small 
group opportunity for girls to come together to explore some of the 
big issues impacting girls today like confidence, developing healthy 
friendships, body image and media pressure, dealing with stress, 
and violence prevention. Please look for a purple permission form 

that is coming home if your daughter would like to participate.  
Space is limited to 10, 4th grade girls and spots fill up fast! This is a 

FREE program and girls will meet with their facilitator, Megan 
Duran, School Psychologist, once a week during their lunch time.  

Please call Mrs. Duran with any other questions 740-965-8966 or go 
to https://rulingourexperiences.com/what-we-do/ for more 

information.

https://rulingourexperiences.com/what-we-do/

